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Monday 28th September 2020 

Magic Breakfast! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to tell you that, this 
academic year, we are eligible for the Magic 
Breakfast scheme! This is an amazing charity 
scheme which offers every pupil in our 
school a FREE BREAKFAST EVERY DAY!   
 
This should start from week beginning Monday 5th October.  We don’t know which days deliveries will arrive 
but we will text you to let you know to expect your food items will be coming home that day with your 
child(ren).   
 
Your child will bring home enough food for a week.  One week this will be 1 pack of 5 bagels and the next 
week it will be 1 box of cereal per child.  There will not be a choice of different items, we will be sent what 
we are sent each week but we know the cereals will include cornflakes, rice crispies (or similar) and 
Weetabix.  Mrs Cowen will check food items for children with known allergies and will liaise with parents if 
special food items need to be collected to meet your child’s needs. 
 
Children who attend Breakfast Club will receive their breakfast items when they have their breakfast in  the 
building before school 
 
We are incredibly lucky to be able to take part in this scheme this year and receive free breakfasts for every 
child.  The Government’s aim in supporting this scheme is that children with full tummies are better able to 
learn and make progress.  Please support us in this aim by ensuring your child(ren) eat their healthy breakfast 
items every morning before they come to school.   
 
Should you have any questions / queries, please phone the school office on 610212 and we will do our best 
to help you. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Suzanne Carter 

Headteacher. 
 


